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8. Confidentiality of communications between clients and their patent 

advisors 

 

The delegation of Japan supports the opinion of the Japan Patent Attorneys 

Association (JPAA) that the confidentiality between clients and their patent 

advisers is an important legal concept and that discussions on this matter 

should be continued at the SCP sessions, in which all member states would 

participate. 

WIPO member states should listen carefully to the opinions of users to 

advance discussions for the benefits of users worldwide.  

 

 


